
 

 

MARCH 15, 2020 

Greetings, 

In response to the Coronavirus, ASUMH will move to online instruction only, beginning Tuesday March 17th.  Classes will 

be held on Monday March 16th as usual, but are optional for those who are unable to attend.  Faculty will move their 

instruction to online only beginning on Tuesday.  All offices and campus access will remain open until further notice.  We 

will assess the situation and make an announcement at a later date concerning instructional plans for the period 

following spring break.  Thank you for your understanding of these changes during these unprecedented times. 

  

Thanks, 

 

Robin Myers 

Chancellor 


